
Year 4 Week Commencing 13th July Maths 

Hi everyone, 

Can you believe it – this is your last week of home learning! It has been such a strange 

experience, hasn’t it, but I know that lots of you have tried your absolute best and worked 

really hard to complete our learning this year. So, well done to you all, and after this you can 

look forward to a well deserved summer holiday break so that you are refreshed and ready 

to come back in September eager and excited to start learning again with me in the 

classroom!       

Here is the link to the White Rose website for this week’s learning clips: 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-4/ 

Here is the link to our school website, and the Year 4 page, where you can get the activities 

and answers (they will still be emailed out to you as well): 

https://www.ivingswoodacademy.org/page/?title=Year+4&pid=100 

This week we will begin looking at recognising and understanding angles and identifying 

properties of 2D shapes: 

1. Monday – Lines of symmetry 

2. Tuesday – Complete a symmetric figure 

3. Wednesday – Describe position 

4. Thursday – Draw on a grid 

5. Friday – maths challenge! 

Remember to watch the videos first as they will show you how to solve the sorts of 

problems in the tasks. There is a lot to remember, so I have sent out two support sheets, 

one that has information on about position and direction, as well as the same one as last week 

which also covers symmetry. 

If you find this tricky, please don’t worry – you know that I will make sure to go over all this 

with you when we are eventually back at school, and I’m sure it will be fine. Good luck – and 

remember to have fun!       

Miss Smith 
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